
We have some exciting news to share with you about 

Maths at Glascote Academy:  

Children in Keystage 1 are now using the Times Tables 

Rockstars Rolling Numbers chants to practise their 

multiplication tables at the end of each day.  All of the 

chants are available on the Times Tables Rockstars You 

Tube page if your child would like to practise these at 

home Times Tables Rock Stars - YouTube

Children in Year 2 have been sent home with a letter and 

log in details to access the Times Tables Rockstars 

app/website.  Children will be using this app every 

Thursday morning for twenty minutes and it is 

recommended that children practise their times tables for 

three-minute sessions regularly whilst at home.  Currently 

the Year 2 children are mastering counting in 10s and will 

be moving on to 5s next.

All children in key stage 1 will continue to use the White 

Rose Maths scheme and will continue to complete their 

work in a yellow maths book.  

https://www.youtube.com/@tt_rockstars/playlists
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